Dear Saint Nicholas Religious Education families -

It seems we were just gathered for our last day of class - leaving we
were wondering more and more about the days ahead. In this
pandemic many are looking for answers and wondering what the

normal will look like.
20
We'll be starting classes Sunday September 20, 20$8. Class time begins

at 9:15 A.M. and continues until 10:30 A.M. This year we will be
meeting for classes in the Saint Nicholas Office Building ( the previous
Convent). We will be welcoming returning teachers and helpers along
with returning students and new, Some new programs for the grades
and other activities which will make for a very interesting and
informative year for everyone!

The Confirmation program is a two year program. [f you would like your
child to be Confirmed when he/she is in the 8th Grade, he/she must
begin classes this Fall as a 7th Grader.

Please find a registration paper enclosed - if you have more than one
student returning please list their name(s) on the bottom of the
registration paper and what grade they will be entering.

Thank you for taking the time to do this - and thank you for fulfilling the
Promises you made on the day of your childs' Baptism. Let us pray for
one another as we continue this journey.

Thank you - Suzanne and Kevin Dooley - 740 - 319 - 2170




